Woods Run Mothers’ Club:—Tues-
day afternoon, October Thirty-first,
1922, Miss Miriam Schonfield, Field
Supervisor of the Religious Schools
addressed the women of Woods Run
and organized a Jewish Mothers’ Club.
Arrangements have also been made
by Miss Schonfield for the opening of
the Woods Run Sunday School on
Sunday morning, November Fifth, at
ten o’clock, at the Woods Run Settle-
ment.
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